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To: Honorable Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors 

 

From: San Francisco Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing 

 

Date: April 29, 2022 

 

Subject: Accept and Expend San Francisco Housing Authority Grant for the Emergency 

Housing Voucher Program-- Retroactive Request 

 

 

This Resolution seeks approval for the Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing 

(HSH) to retroactively accept and expend Emergency Housing Voucher grant funds in the total 

amount not to exceed $3,171,000 from the San Francisco Housing Authority for costs incurred 

from February 1, 2022 through June 30, 2026 to provide supportive services for eligible 

individuals and families who receive an Emergency Housing Voucher.  

 

A request for retroactive approval is being sought to align with the Amended Agreement 

between HSH and SFHA that confirms the grant expenditure start date of February 1, 2022. A 

copy of the Amended Agreement is on file with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors. This 

Resolution would approve HSH to retroactively expend funds for eligible expenses incurred as 

of February 1, 2022.  

 

The grant expenditure start date is the only component of this legislation that is retroactive. 

Grant funds will not be accepted or expended by HSH until Board of Supervisors approval is 

received. 

 

If you have questions about this grant or the retroactive request for approval, please contact 

Dylan Rose Schneider, HSH Manager of Policy and Legislative Affairs, at 

dylan.schneider@sfgov.org. 

 
 
 
 
 




